PIPS News

A Bi-Monthly Newsletter

Dear Parents,

The last two months passed by very fast and now the Christmas holiday is upon us.

I would like to take this opportunity and thank every family who participated in the "Box of Hope" project. This is a great way to instil an attitude of gratitude and care in our young children. Though Christmas is the best time to express our gratitude, this needs to be happening throughout the year. Modelling, volunteering, sending "Thank You" cards and letters, and complementing others are just a few examples of how to nurture a caring attitude in young children.

On the first of December, we officially started the 30th anniversary celebration by hosting the "Winter Fair. The turnout was high, and the children and adults enjoyed the variety of activities in a beautiful weather.

Last but not least, I thank you all for your continuous support in 2018 and wish you and your family a very happy holiday.

Yours sincerely, Gazel Razavi Principal

Halloween Celebration

It was once again the time of the year when our school was filled with many strange looking characters. The teachers in each class planned fun Halloween activities for the children, which involved trick-ortreating, making and decorating crafts, reading spooky stories and eating lots of Halloween party food. Thank you to the class parents for coordinating food to be brought in and to the parents for preparing and providing the food. It was a wonderful day.













This year, PIPS collected 64 boxes for the Box of Hope Charity. Thank you to all parents and students who worked so hard in putting together their boxes which will be donated to less fortunate children around Hong Kong and other countries such as China, Philippines, Vietnam and Cambodia.







Annual Family Outing

Our family outing at Inspiration Lake was a great success. We were very fortunate to have a dry and warm morning. Mums and Dads enjoyed the outdoor time and had the opportunities to know other PIPS families. Children enjoyed participating in different activities included Eggs and Spoon Race, Parachute, Bubbles and Face Painting. Some of the families went cycling and running around the lake while others spent time splashing water at the lakeshore. Here come the pictures!



















30th Anniversary Celebrations - Winter fair

We have come a long way since 1989. Our faces, families, and facilities may have changed in the last 30 years, but we will always remember the wonderful time we have at PIPS. To begins our 30th anniversary celebrations, PIPS hosted our first Winter fair on Saturday, 1st December.

There was music and a movie, a Santa Grotto, Christmas activities, food & drinks and vendors. We were happy to see all of you at the Fair and thank you very much for all the support. We hope to see you all in the upcoming few months for other 30th anniversary celebration events.















Our Next Celebration - Chinese New Year

Children and Lion Dance Performance

Date: Tuesday, 29th January 2019

Time: For Children - Regular Session

For Adults - 10:30am -11:30am

PIPS 30th Birthday Celebration

Date: Wednesday, 30th January 2019 **Regular Session for all children** *Children Only*

More Details, Coming Soon...



Parkview International Pre-School



HAPPY NEW YEAR